
This past week, all of our McGuffey K-8 bus riders have attended Bus Safety assemblies 

here at our school.  We have stressed the importance of being safe and following all 

transportation rules while on the Warren City School buses.  Please review the information 

below with your child and make sure they understand the rules and why they are 

important.  If you have questions about bus safety rules, please call us at the school. 


